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Meeting Minutes

May 10, 2011

Attendance: _
Molly Eppig, Peter Eppig, Peter Martel, Dave McKenzie

Meeting started at 7:30.

We discussed the need to formalize our procedures based on the attached response
from the LGC. Thus we agreed to a) Meet regularly on the 1st Wednesday of the
month. b) Our'minutes will remain unchanged after submitting, with any
corrections to be reflected in the next meeting’s minutes. c) A quorum will be a
simple majority of the existing members. d) We will have a chair and a secretary
{for minutes).

David was elected Chair. Peter M was elected Secretary.
David will boil down our mission for next meeting.

Peter M. will see about getting our own website space, will check with Selectmen
about appointed members, and will develop printed materials for sharing at the
town hall, library and other possible locations.

Peter E will draft a submission for the tax newsletter by the 13th, focusing on the
myenergyplan.net website, the availability of the library as a resource, and
mentioning the availability of the kill-a-watt devices at the library, as well as any

other related news he sees fit to share.

David and or Peter E will get the library online with helping as much as possible,
with a link to myenergyplan.net on their website, bookmarks and icons on their
computers to this link, and anything else that might be helpful.

We discussed the possibility of setting an agenda and mailing that as a draft along
with a meeting reminder a week before our regular meeting.

Next meeting will be Wednesday June 1st.
Adjourned at 8:45.
Respectfully submitted,

Peter K Martel
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